

**September 16, 2021** 

RECEIVED

OCT 0 5 2021

SAN DIEGO LAFCO

Mr. Keene Simonds
Executive Director
County Operations Center
San Diego County Local Agency
Formation Commission
9335 Hazard Way, Suite 200
San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Mr. Simonds,

Thank you for your letter of August 6, 2021. I appreciate the opportunity to continue our discussions regarding San Diego LAFCO and the San Diego Unified Port District.

We are analyzing your tentative conclusions in consultation with State Lands Commission, as well as other potentially relevant facts and history, and I will respond upon conclusion of our analysis.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

J. Stuyvesant / President/CEO